
 

 
November 19th, 2020 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Beginning Monday, November 23rd, there will be intermittent lane closures on Ruth 
Street from Henning Drive to Burton Street as a contractor begins patch work in 
preparation for an overlay. Please use caution when driving in these areas.  


